[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Application No: 2020/5021/P
Application type GPDO prior approval determination 13 Hawtrey Rd
NW3 3SS
On Fri, 11 Dec 2020 at 10:49

wrote:

Dear Pam

Thank you for your email. Please can you provide the planning reference for the address you are referring to.

This is needed to log you objection.

Kind regards

Sonia Cupid Planning Assistant



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Pam Lucas mrsplucas@gmail.com
Sent: 10 December 2020 21:37
To: Planning Planning@camden.gov.uk
Subject: We live at 60 Hawtrey Rd

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

,We have learned that there are changes in the planning laws which will permit houses on our estate to be extended up and out and in fact in every and any direction. We strongly object to this new notion eg in Hawtrey Rd.... there is a row of 7 houses there is a gap between no 11 and 13...if the Felix family is granted permission to build upwards it will be the only 3 storey house in that row.

This estate is uniform, consistent and charming. There are open spaces.... if this extension will be permitted the whole outside view will be destroyed and spoilt both from Hawtrey Road and also the communal garden. We also believe that there will be no privacy any longer.

For all the above reasons we object to this haphazard new planning the former plan of all the houses in the row is far more preferable.

Yours Sincerely,

John and Pamela Lucas.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.